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Interpreting Cardiac Electrograms

ECGs for Nurses
Now in its Fifth Edition, this text and workbook is an excellent aid for students, practicing nurses,
and allied health professionals learning ECG interpretation. The book presents a step-by-step guide to
rhythm strip analysis and contains over 500 actual (not computer-generated) ECG strips to enhance the
skills needed for accurate, confident ECG interpretation. Two post-tests and an answer key appear at the
back of the book. The latest ACLS guidelines are also included.

Pocket ECGs

ECG Short Rapid Review
This edition includes in-depth coverage of the physiology of the heart, lungs and kidneys, offering
coverage of the kidneys becuase of the renal system's role in maintaining acid-base balance and fluid
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volume, and becuase renal failure affects the health of the cardiopulmonary system.

Ekg / Ecg
Now it’s easier than ever to understand and interpret basic dysrhythmias! Barbara J. Aehlert’s ECGs Made
Easy, 5th Edition uses a clear, conversational approach and plenty of practice exercises to help you
learn ECG recognition. Add the practice rhythm strips in the book with those on the Evolve companion
website, and you have more than 500 practice strips for ECG interpretation. Each ECG rhythm includes a
sample rhythm strip and a discussion of possible patient symptoms and general treatment guidelines. Also
included are ECG Pearls with insights based on real-world experience, Drug Pearls highlighting
medications used to treat dysrhythmias, and a handy plastic heart rate calculator ruler for fast
interpretation of rhythms. Clear ECG discussions highlight what you need to know about ECG mechanisms,
rhythms, and heart blocks, such as: How Do I Recognize It? What Causes It? What Do I Do About It? ECG
Pearl boxes offer useful hints for interpreting ECGs, such as the importance of the escape pacemaker.
Drug Pearl boxes highlight various medications used to treat dysrhythmias. Introduction to the 12-Lead
ECG chapter provides all the basics for this advanced skill, including determining electrical axis, ECG
changes associated with myocardial ischemia and infarction, bundle branch block, and other conditions. A
comprehensive post-test at the end of the book measures your understanding. A heart rate calculator
ruler is included with each textbook, so you can measure heart rates while practicing ECG recognition.
Chapter objectives and key terms focus your attention on the most important information. Updated content
includes 25 new photos and drawings, for a total of almost 500 illustrations — all in full color. NEW!
10 practice rhythm strips and 65 replacement rhythms are added to the Stop and Review chapter quizzes
for a total of 215 practice strips in the book. NEW Animation boxes indicate when you can view
animations of key material on the Evolve companion website. NEW! 20 replacement rhythm strips are added
to the Evolve site for a total of 100 practice strips online — together with the book, there are now 315
workable practice strips available.

Flip and See ECG
One of the most time-consuming tasks in clinical medicine is seeking the opinions of specialist
colleagues. There is a pressure not only to make referrals appropriate but also to summarize the case in
the language of the specialist. This book explains basic physiologic and pathophysiologic mechanisms of
cardiovascular disease in a straightforward manner, gives guidelines as to when referral is appropriate,
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and, uniquely, explains what the specialist is likely to do. It is ideal for any hospital doctor,
generalist, or even senior medical student who may need a cardiology opinion, or for that ma.

EKG Crash Course

ECG Facts Made Incredibly Quick!
Perfect for both practicing therapists and students in respiratory therapy and associated professions,
this well-organized text offers the most clinically relevant and up-to-date information on respiratory
applied anatomy and physiology. Content spans the areas of basic anatomy and physiology of the
pulmonary, cardiovascular, and renal systems, and details the physiological principles underlying common
therapeutic, diagnostic, and monitoring therapies and procedures. Using a clear and easy-to-understand
format, this text helps you take a more clinical perspective and learn to think more critically about
the subject matter. Open-ended concept questions require reasoned responses based on thorough
comprehension of the text, fostering critical thinking and discussion. Clinical Focus boxes throughout
the text place key subject matter in a clinical context to connect theory with practice. Chapter
outlines, chapter objectives, key terms, and a bulleted chapter summary highlight important concepts and
make content more accessible. Appendixes contain helpful tables and definitions of terms and symbols.
NEW! Chapter on the physiological basis for treating sleep-disordered breathing clarifies the
physiological mechanisms of sleep-disordered breathing and the various techniques required to treat this
type of disorder. NEW! Reorganization of content places the section on the renal system before the
section on integrated responses in exercise and aging to create a more logical flow of content. NEW!
More Clinical Focus scenarios and concept questions provide additional opportunities to build upon
content previously learned and to apply new information in the text.

Respiratory Care Anatomy and Physiology - E-Book

E-Z ECG Rhythm Interpretation
This full-color pocket reference puts essential ECG information at your fingertips! Based on Barbara
Aehlert’s ECGs Made Easy, 4th Edition, this handy, easy-to-use guide includes a brief description of
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each rhythm accompanied by a summary of the characteristics of the rhythm and a sample rhythm strip. A
compact size makes this reference ideal for use in the field! Numerous tables, boxes, and illustrations
are used to summarize key information. Updates reflect current changes to the fourth edition of ECGs
Made Easy. UPDATED content and illustrations reflect changes to ECGs Made Easy, 5th Edition.

ECG Interpretation Made Incredibly Easy!
Updated with new treatments and algorithms, ECG Facts Made Incredibly Quick! Second Edition provides
instant access to information that every nurse needs for safe patient care. The book fits comfortably
into a pocket, and the wipeable page surface allows nurses to write notes and remove them easily.
Coverage includes basic electrocardiography including cardiac conduction, lead placement, and heart rate
calculation; rhythm strip interpretation; causes, signs and symptoms, interventions, and treatment for
arrhythmias; 12-lead and 15-lead ECG interpretation; ECG changes with angina, MI, pericarditis, and
bundle branch block; and antiarrhythmic drugs, pacemakers, and ICDs. Scores of ECG waveforms, treatment
algorithms, and charts are included. Distinctive-colored tabs identify each section.

The Only EKG Book You'll Ever Need
Get quick answers to the most important clinical questions with Cardiology Secrets! Using the popular
and trusted Secret Series® Q&A format, this easy-to-read cardiology book provides rapid access to the
practical, "in-the-trenches" know-how you need to succeed both in practice, and on cardiology board and
recertification exams. Get the evidence-based guidance you need to provide optimal care for your
patients with cardiac heart diseases. Explore effective solutions to a full range of clinical issues
including the general examination, diagnostic procedures, arrhythmias, symptoms and disease states,
valvular heart disease, cardiovascular pharmacology, and other medical conditions with associated
cardiac involvement. Zero in on key information with bulleted lists, mnemonics, practical tips from the
leading cardiologists, and "Key Points" boxes that provide a concise overview of important boardrelevant content. Review essential material efficiently with the "Top 100 Secrets in Cardiology" perfect for last-minute study or self-assessment. Apply all the latest advances in clinical cardiology
techniques, technology, and pharmacology. Access the complete text and illustrations online at Expert
Consult, fully searchable.

ECGs for the Emergency Physician 1
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The first ECG book to be aimed specifically at nurses. This practical, handy-sized guide will be useful
for nurses working in all acute areas, as well as general nurses and students learning about ECGs for
the first time. Real ECGs are used throughout to supplement the text. Bullet points, diagrams and selfassessment tools are features of every chapter. Accompanying every ECG trace will be a brief discussion
detailing possible effects on the patient, the nurse's role and also treatment (if any) of the
arrhythmia.

ECG Interpretation Made Incredibly Easy
This title provides ECG reference material in a fast and easy to use format. It is a wonderful reference
for ECG data and provides samples of actual small animal ECG results with treatment recommendations.
Easy to follow explanations of how to perform and interpret electrocardiograms are included. This
presentation includes a brief review of physiology, technique and equipment, and interpretation of
common electrocardiographic abnormalities. The friendly, non-textbook approach along with the use of
helpful symbols, tips and examples, aid practitioners in learning to focus on the most elusive of
features. A helpful drug formulary is provided in the appendix. The interpretation material is extremely
helpful for the small animal practitioner, and the simple yet in-depth explanations are wonderful for
the small animal technician. An ECG ruler which can be purchased separately allows the veterinarian to
quickly determine heart rates and measure intervals easily and accurately. This is an excellent book for
practitioners to keep by the ECG unit to insure that they do not miss even the slightest indication of
cardiac irregularity. Published by Teton New Media in the USA and distributed by Manson Publishing
outside of North America.

EKG Interpretation
Drop the ECG anxiety and learn to interpret rhythm strips in simple, stress-free ways, with the popular
ECG Interpretation Made Incredibly Easy!®, 7th Edition. Offering expert direction, this freshly updated,
fully illustrated guide is packed with images and learning aids that support your understanding and
retention in obtaining and interpreting rhythm strips. Recognize and treat a wide variety of arrhythmias
with this vital text — an ideal study aid and friendly on-the-unit support for both students and
practicing nurses.

Fast and Easy ECGs: A Self-Paced Learning Program
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Greater understanding of ECG interpretation will lead to better patient care everywhere. This book is
designed to dynamically teach healthcare professionals how to interpret electrocardiograms (ECGs). It
presents the information similar to how an instructor might deliver it in the classroom, with lots of
illustrations, solid practical content, questions to prompt critical thinking, case presentations, and
plentiful practice ECG tracings to promote the application of skills. One of the first things readers
will notice about this text is it is more of a “how-to book” than a “theoretical book.” Although there
is plenty of detail, the coverage is to the point, telling you and then showing you what you need to
know.

Cardiology Secrets
ECG SHORT RAPID REVIEW - A CLINICAL ECG REVIEW GUIDE WITH CARDIOLOGY SUMMARY This book contains some
must know basic concepts related to electorcardiograms & cardiology for general med practitioners like
nurses, physician assistants, interns & med students preparing for USMLE. Book begins with some basic
introduction about ECG, then it mentions all clinically relevant 50+ ECG with interpretations, clinical
presentations, etiologies and general managements. Later on in the cardiology section, it is packed with
brief description about cardiac pharmacology and pathology that will help you to strengthen your
knowledge beyond electrocardiograms This book also contains 150+ high yield clinical points from
cardiovascular pathology section that are frequently tested on any board exams like USMLE STEP 1 At the
end it tests you with 15 clinical case question with detailed explanation of answers from cardiovascular
section. If you are searching for a companion to learn or review 50+ clinically high yield ECG and want
to review some cardiology topics, then this is the book for you which is affordable, quick to read and
full of clinically relevant information. Extended preview of this book is available at: www.medrx22.com
Follow one of the best med review Page on twitter at @medrx22. Happy Reading

Cardiology Explained
Welcome to the most comprehensive resource on 12-Lead ECG interpretation! This all-encompassing, fourcolor text, updated to the new Second Edition, is designed to make you a fully advanced interpreter of
ECGs. Whether you are paramedic, nurse, nurse practitioner, physician assistant, medical student, or
physician wanting to learn or brush up on your knowledge of electrocardiography, this book will meet
your needs. 12-Lead ECG: The Art of Interpretation, Second Edition takes the complex subject of
electrocardiography and presents it in a simple, innovative, 3-level approach. Level 1 provides basic
Page 6/14

Download Ebook Fast And Easy Ecgs A Self Paced Learning Program
information for those with minimal experience interpreting ECGs. Level 2 provides intermediate
information for those with a basic understanding of the principles of electrocardiography. Level 3
provides advanced information for those with some mastery of the subject. The entire text is written in
a friendly, easy-to-read tone. Additionally, the text contains real-life, full-size ECG strips that are
integrated throughout the text and analyzed in conjunction with the concepts they illustrate.

Pocket Reference for ECGs Made Easy - E-Book
Master Your EKG Interpretation With This Comprehensive Guide!Systematic Approaches and Key Steps for All
Areas of Interpretation The purpose of this guide is to teach you to spot and accurately interpret the
abnormalities that can occur on the EKG. By the end of the guide, you will be able to confidently
navigate and interpret the complex road map of electrical activity and quickly evaluate all the main
pointers correctly. This will put you on a steady path to being able to recognize abnormalities early
and provide the best care for your patients! Covered in the 'Interpretation Made Easy' guide are the
following areas: - EKG Basics - Understanding the Intervals - The 12-Lead EKG - Calculating the Heart
Rate - Evaluating the Rhythm - Sinus Arrhythmias - Atrial Arrhythmias - Ventricular Arrhythmias Determining the Axis - Heart Block - Sinus Block - AV Block - Bundle Branch Block - Myocardial Ischemia
and Infarction - And Much More! This is all presented with clear explanations, photos, and diagrams Buy
This Book Today and Kickstart Your Journey to EKG Excellence!

ECGs Made Easy
Use analogies to make basic ECG concepts comprehensible and memorable for your students! The anatomy of
the heart is like a house with rooms and doors. The intra-atrial and internodal pathways are like
highways. Your students will absorb ECG interpretation like a sponge! This diverting, EZ-to-read
approach, coupled with sound educational theory, encourages learning in students who are frustrated by
the non-descriptive, formulaic writing found in most other textbooks.

Rapid Interpretation of EKG's
An ICO staff trainer show you how to understand and perform ECG interpretation at the bedside! Includes
full-text download! 4 STAR DOODY'S REVIEW! "This book provides novice to expert nurses easily accessible
information on rhythms and dysrhythmias.This is a great book for students and novice nurses learning
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rhythms. Its size lends itself to being used daily on the clinical unit."--Doody's Review Service A true
pocket guide for working nurses, Nurse to Nurse: ECG Interpretation offers peer-to-peer guidance to help
you learn and remember the different ECG rhythms most often encountered in everyday clinical practice.
Using numerous tables and innovative features such as Tricks of the Trade, Evidence-Based Practice
boxes, and Clinical Alerts, Peggy Jenkins carefully explains how to interpret: Sinus rhythms Atrial
rhythms Junctional rhythms Atrioventricular heart blocks Myocardial infarction Changes found in patients
with pacemakers For each type of rhythm, you'll find description, causes, assessments, interpretations,
criteria, and care measures along with heart diagrams that correspond to the ECGs.

Fast and Easy ECGs
ECG Mentor Companion DVD provides approximately 100 minutes of presentations on key ECG topics,
demonstrations of basic techniques and animated concepts of heart anatomy and electrophysiology.

ECG Workout
Univ. of Minnesota, Minneapolis. Reference provides essential clinical guidance to interpret the
difficult ECG and determine the need for reperfusion therapy. Includes key points, more than 200 12-lead
ECGs, more than 200 case histories, and an annotated bibliography. (Product Description.

Ekgs / Ecgs
EKG | ECG For Beginners! - How To Easily Learn EKG Interpretation, Cardiac Dysrhythmias And Arrhythmias!
EKG/ECG simply known as Electro-Cardiogram is a pictorial representation of the electrical conduction of
the heart. It is a structure that allows the user or reader to examine changes on the heart structure,
for the purpose of identifying a myriad of cardiac disease processes. Having knowledge of how the
ECG/EKG works is important, whether you are a patient or a medical practitioner. This book has provided
detailed information on the two ways of learning ECG/EKG interpretation; these are; understanding of the
electrical vectors recorded by an ECG facility, or interpretation through pattern recognition, which is
more common than the other method. It is even much better to learn the use of ECG in both ways. If the
ECG/EKG instrument is read and interpreted properly, it can be used to detect Cardiac problems and other
related issues very early. Many users simply get scared of the big words of this device and probably
think it is a complicated thing to do, but with this book-guide, you will soon discover how easy it can
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be to learn the EKG interpretation, and diagnose Cardiac disorders as early as possible. This book has
been designed for beginners who want to understand the way EKG/ECG works , and the things you will learn
here include; How to read and determine the Rhythm and Rate source of Cardiac Dysrhythmias and
Arrhythmias developments, Computing the axis and pre-cordial leads in ECG, Hypertrophy readings and
interpretations, and Using the ECG/EKG to examine Tachycardia, Ventricular Fibrillation, and
Hyperkalemia, And much more !

Fast and Easy Ecgs and Pocket Ecgs Book Package

Respiratory Care Anatomy and Physiology,Foundations for Clinical Practice,3
The quick and easy way to master EKG procedures and use your knowledge in real-world situations If
you're looking for a fun, fast review that boils EKGs down to the most essential, must-know points your
search ends here! EKGs for Nursing Demystified is a thorough yet concise overview of this medical test,
complete with time-proven techniques, facsimiles of EKG strips, and numerous clinical cases. You will
learn how to interpret hypertrophy and enlargement, arrhythmias, conduction blocks, Pre-excitation
syndromes, myocardial infarction and more, so you have the knowledge to help your patients as a student
and as a nurse once you start your career. This fast and easy guide offers: Learning objectives at the
beginning of each chapter A foundation in EKG topics A final exam at the end of the book A time-saving
approach to performing better on an exam or at work Simple enough for a student, but comprehensive
enough for a professional, EKGs for Nursing Demystified is your shortcut to mastering this critical
topic.

12-Lead ECG: The Art of Interpretation
This resource aims to make interpreting ECGs more interesting, teaching recognition and interpretation
in under two hours. It guides readers from the basics of anatomy and physiology through understanding
and interpreting the electrocardiogram. It helps readers get to know 260 different ECG rhythms by
creating them themselves. Users draw and answer questions right in the book, following a range of handson instructions.

Learn ECG in a Day
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A guide to reading and understanding rhythm strips and 12-lead ECGs, this updated edition reviews
fundamental cardiac anatomy and physiology, explains how to interpret a rhythm strip, and teaches the
reader how to recognize and treat 18 arrhythmias.

ECGs Made Easy - E-Book
Now in its Sixth Edition, this popular, practical text presents all the information clinicians need to
use the EKG in everyday practice and interpret hypertrophy and enlargement, arrhythmias, conduction
blocks, pre-excitation syndromes, and myocardial infarction. It is an ideal reference for medical
students in ICM courses, house officers, or anyone directly involved in patient care, whether student,
teacher, or practitioner. The book includes more than 200 facsimiles of EKG strips and numerous clinical
cases. This edition features new and updated clinical cases, more clinically oriented discussions of EKG
findings, and expanded coverage of important topics such as the long QT syndrome and sudden cardiac
death. A companion Website will include the fully searchable text, an image bank, an interactive
question bank, and an EKG image with explanation test bank.

EKG Interpretation Made Easy

Pocket ECGs
Bonus NCLEX Book Included! Why Are You Spending So Much Time Studying? In 24 Hours or Less you will have
the skills to absolutely crush the ECG / EKG portion of the NCLEX! Upon downloading this book you will
receive an additional *FREE Bonus Ebook Inside* NCLEX SUCCESS: What You Need To Easily Crush The NCLEX
On The First Try You’ll LOVE The Free Bonus Ebook Because 1. I have found exactly how to approach each
question and saved you 100's of hours. 2. You can ALSO use this Free Bonus Ebook in harmony to slice
each question to the core so that you are more than ready for the big exam day! 3. You now have access
to the fastest formula out there to dominate the exam! 4. You will have a strong understanding of EKG
Interpretation and skills you need to absolutely crush the NCLEX on the first try! EKG Interpretation +
Free Bonus Ebook Inside = NCLEX Destroyer In this book, EKG Interpretation: 24 Hours or Less to Easily
Crush The ECG Portion of the NCLEX! You Will Easily Learn: The Electrical Conduction System of the Heart
ECG Tracing How to Analyze The Rhythm & Rate Sinoatrial (SA) Node Arrhythmias Atrioventricular (AV) Node
Arrhythmias Atrial Arrhythmias Junctional Arrhythmias Ventricular Arrhythmias And FREE BONUS VIDEOS In
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Each Chapter To Strengthen Your Understanding! The Secret To Dominating The NCLEX Is NOT Studying For
Countless Unfocused Hours! You need a proven formula that switches your brain on! This book provides,
The #1 Way to MASSIVELY speed up the learning process! You can expect to fully understand EKG
Interpretation and Ultimately Pass The NCLEX with ease! Ready To Learn The Fast & Easy Way? Just scroll
up and hit the Buy Now option so you can crush the ECG portion of the NCLEX. You can easily read this
book on the kindle cloud reader from your Computer, iPhone, iPad, Tablet, or Kindle device.

Practicing ECGs
ECG Interpretation Made Incredibly Easy makes learning to read and interpret rhythm strips simple. The
book reviews fundamental cardiac anatomy and physiology, explains how to obtain and interpret a rhythm
strip, and teaches the reader how to recognize and treat sinus, atrial, and ventricular arrhythmias, as
well as heart blocks. In addition, the book explains how to obtain and interpret 12-lead ECGs. Each
chapter features: a summary of key points; clear, simple explanations of problems; definitions of key
terms; illustrations that clearly explain key concepts; bullets, ballot boxes, and checklists that make
it easy to spot important points at a glance; sidebars that highlights key facts about ECG
interpretation; and quick quizzes to test knowledge.

ECG for the Small Animal Practitioner

The ECG in Acute MI
With over 200 traces to test your knowledge, this book is a first class learning tool for emergency
physicians. Basic student-level knowledge of ECGs is assumed, so the reader can move directly to
learning about the more complex traces that occur in the emergency department. The level of difficulty
is stratified into two sections for specialists in training and specialist emergency physicians. A
minimum amount of information is given beneath each trace, as if in the real situation. The full
clinical description is printed in a separate section to avoid the temptation of “looking”. Accompanied
by learning points, and with the cases presented randomly, this book provides a rich source of
information on the interpretation of ECGs – a core skill for all emergency department staff.

Nurse to Nurse: ECG Interpretation
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This is a reference book aimed at cardiologists, electrophysiologists and fellows in training. It
presents an expansive review of cardiac electrogram interpretation in a collation of manuscripts that
represent clinical studies, relevant anecdotal cases and basic science chapters evaluating cardiac
signal processing pertaining to persistent atrial fibrillation. A diagnostic approach to arrhythmias
using a standard ECG, the signal average ECG and fetal ECG is highlighted. Intracardiac ICD electrograms
are also explored in terms of trouble shooting and device programming.

Interpreting ECGs
The newest edition to BarCharts' line of medical guides is an essential companion for anyone studying
EKGs/ECGs or working in the medical field. This guide features an introduction to EKGs and how they work
and also includes detailed sections covering the main types of arrhythmias, such as sinus rhythms,
atrial rhythms, junctional rhythms, ventricular rhythms, and heart blocks. Helpful illustrations, along
with the rate, rhythm, P wave, PR interval, and QRS complex, of each rhythm covered are also included to
help with identification.

EKG's for Nursing Demystified
A guide to reading and understanding rhythm strips and 12-lead ECGs, this updated edition reviews
fundamental cardiac anatomy and physiology, explains how to interpret a rhythm strip, and teaches the
reader how to recognize and treat 18 arrhythmias.

ECG Interpretation Made Incredibly Easy!
EKG Crash Course Gives You A Complete Understanding Of Rhythm Analysis! EKG Crash Course includes a
detailed manual that walk you through EKG grid measurements, Cardiac Electrophysiology, Rhythm Analysis,
EKG Lead Placement, Sinus Rhythms, Atrial Rhythms, A/V Blocks, Ventricular Rhythms, and Paced Rhythms.
The course also includes Windows Software that simulates an EKG monitor to help you become familiar with
interpreting cardiac rhythms from a monitor. This course will have you reading EKG strips in no time!
Not only will you be able to interpret strips, but you will also be able to read the monitor! Use this
course as a "Down and Dirty" Quick reference that will help you breeze through your certification
course! This course has had all of the fat trimmed and boiled down to the bare bones necessities to
quickly and painlessly teach you what really need to know!
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ECG Interpretation Made Incredibly Easy
For forty years The ECG Made Easy has been regarded as one of best introductory guides to the ECG. With
over half a million sales and translations into a dozen languages, this book, hailed by the British
Medical Journal as a "medical classic", has been a favourite of generations of medical students and
nurses. It directs users of the electrocardiogram to straightforward and accurate identification of
normal and abnormal ECG patterns. With the emphasis throughout on simplicity and practical application,
this Eighth Edition will prove invaluable to all medical and health care staff who require clear, basic
knowledge about the ECG. This famous book encourages the reader to accept that the ECG is easy to
understand and that its use is just a natural extension of taking the patient's history and performing a
physical examination. A practical and highly informative guide to a difficult subject. Provides a full
understanding of the ECG in the diagnosis and management of abnormal cardiac rhythms. Emphasises the
role of the full 12 lead ECG with realistic reproduction of recordings. The unique page size allows
presentation of all 12-lead ECGs across a single page for clarity. Restructured into two clear sections,
the first 'The Basics' explains the ECG in the simplest possible terms. The new second section, 'Making
the most of the ECG', has separate chapters on the ECG patterns that might be seen in healthy subjects
and in patients presenting with chest pain, breathlessness, palpitations or syncope.

The ECG Made Easy
A caption explains the concept illustrated on each page, and a few simple sentences reinforce the
concept with interactive ("programmed") learning, which links to the following page. --from publisher
description.
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